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July 28, 2023 

 

 

Dear President Foward: 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

On behalf of the Committee on Membership and Units, it gives me great pleasure to congratulate you on 

being a 2023 NAACP Thalheimer Award Recipient. This prestigious award recognizes NAACP State & 

State Area Conferences and Branches for outstanding work in the implementation of the Association’s 

strategic priorities and goals mandated by the National Board of Directors.  

 

Please join us on Sunday, July 30, 2023, for the National Membership Luncheon where we will honor you 

alongside the other Thalheimer Awardees from across the country.   

 

Awardees will receive a plaque and a ticket to the 2023 Spingarn Dinner.  

 

Please email me the name of who will pick up the ticket(s) by 5:00 PM CT on Tuesday, July 25, 

2023.  Ticket pickup will be on August 1, 2023 at the NAACP Ticket Booth.  

 

 

 

See you in Boston! 

 

-Quincy 


